SHARED CARE SUPPORTING COVID-19 RESPONSE



- What is Shared Care doing to support communities during Covid-19?
 - During these uncertain times, Shared Care wants to provide support and funding to communities so that GPs and Specialists can focus on patient care. We will be providing regular updates to keep you informed about Covid-19 and support available. While we are focusing on business continuity we understand that projects may be paused during this time and communities will be focusing on the priority of covid-19 support. Project timelines can be extended and it is not expected that project engagements are happening at this time.
 - What can funds be used for?
- As per Shared Care guidelines, funds can be used for planning, meetings with physicians (approx. 40% should be spent on physician time), project staff time, and developing new processes with GPs and Specialists to continue providing patient care.
- What can funds not be used for?
 - As per Shared Care funding guidelines, funding does not cover clinic fees, MOA wages, PPE, technology platforms, rentals, capital costs, or leased space. If you are uncertain about an item being covered contact your Shared Care liaison.
- How will communities get reimbursed?
 - If you have a current Shared Care funded project you can use those funds to support your pandemic response activities. If you do not have current funds or run out of existing funds please let us know and we can work through this with you. Please keep track of what funds were spent on.

FOR MORE INFORMATION PLEASE CONTACT YOUR SHARED CARE LIAISON.
THANK YOU FOR ALL THAT YOU ARE DOING TO KEEP PATIENTS AND PROVIDERS SAFE!